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November 27, 2017 
 
 
 
IDAHO POWER 
LISA D. NORDSTROM 
1221 W IDAHO ST 
BOISE, ID  83702 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 637, Advice No. 17-08 
 
On October 13, 2017, Idaho Power filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR 
No. E-27.  Replacement sheets were filed on November 7th, and an LSN (Less Than 
Statutory Notice) letter was filed on November 15th. 
 
This filing submits proposed changes to Rule F, Service Connection and 
Discontinuance, to implement a Winter Protection Program in its Oregon service area. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of November 21, 
the following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after 
December 1, 2017. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 

John Crider 
Administrator 
Energy Rates, Finance and Audit  
(503) 378-5363 
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